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Masks/face coverings continue to be required to board the bus and must remain on throughout 
the duration of your trip. Seating is limited due to social distancing. All vehicles are 
disinfected daily for your safety. For passenger use, disinfecting wipes are available at the 
entry door.

As of May 17th, Route 2 and Route 2 A will return to the previous route deviation schedule. 
Additionally, passenger capacity on those two routes will be increased to 50%. 

Be on the look out for our new website! Our website is being completely renovated to help 
you quickly access route schedules 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. Our web address 
www.ridescpt.com will remain the same.

Need to schedule medical appointments at Bassett Hospital in Cooperstown? We can get you 
there with our Rt.23 service to Cooperstown on Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Ride SCPT 
and stop worrying about finding a parking space at the hospital. We’ll drop you off at the 
door. Call us for information and reservations. 

Do you need a ride to get your Covid-19 vaccination? Give us a call at 518-234-0952 and 
we may be able to assist you to your appointment!

Schoharie County Public Transportation will be offering the Cruizer Card bus pass for youth 
to age 18. The pass will be good for the summer months of June, July and August and will 
cost just $30.00.  This pass will allow youth unlimited rides on SCPT routes this summer to 
get to employment, social activities and events.  The pass will be available for purchase 
beginning May 17th. To purchase a pass please call 518-234-0952. 

Working in Albany? Perhaps you are not aware that our commuter service into Albany can 
save you money and eliminate parking hassles. Our new consolidated route 22 commuter 
route schedule can take you to many destinations including the State Office Campus and the 
Empire State Plaza. Call our office for more information about our commuter route, 
destinations, and schedule. Due to social distancing, reservations are required.

SCPT is a provider of non-emergency medical transportation. Call MAS at 855-852-3290 
to schedule your ride in one of our comfortable vans. Be sure to ask for Schoharie County 
PUBLIC Transportation. If you have questions or need information about Medicaid 
Transportation, call us.

Are you on Facebook? We are too! Give us a LIKE for the most up-to-date information 
about Schoharie County Public Transportation! Facebook address: 
Facebook.com/SchoCoPublicTransportation.


